

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



October 14, 2020

Mr. Matthew Marcou , Associate Director for Public Space Regulation District Department of Transportation 55 M Street SE, Suite 400 Washington, DC 20003

Re: ANC6A Support for Public Space Application # 353808 - 1660 Gales St. NE

Dear Mr. Marcou:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting¹on October 8, 2020, our Commission voted 5-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support Public Space Application # 353808 - 1660 Gales St. NE, for a fence that exceeds requirements in public parking, provided that the applicant can resolve any potential property line issues to DDOT's satisfaction.

Should you wish to discuss this letter with the Commission, please feel free to reach out to me at AmberANC6A@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

amber K. Hove

Amber Gove

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com, anc- 6a@yahoogroups.com, and newhilleast@groups.io, at www.anc6a.org, and through print advertisements in the Hill Rag.